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We have been learning all about the story of the Gingerbread Man. We have been                
experiencing what ginger smells like and we added it to the playdough it smelt delicious!  

The children explored the ginger bread men cutters in the playdough, we even used our           
imaginary skills to pretend to cook them. The gingerbread man lost all his buttons on Tuesday. 

We had to help to find them and count them carefully to make sure we had them all.     

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your amazing support for our ‘Children in Need’ Appeal. We have           

collected a huge amount of food and other goodies, these will now be passed onto a   

local charity ‘Cots' - Church on the Street. This charity has recently been very helpful to 

one of our families and we wanted to take this opportunity to repay them for their    

kindness. 

      


